
THE STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

HAND DELIVERED
Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Ste. 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

Re: Docket No. DE 10-261, Public Service ofNew Hampshire
2010 Least Cost Integrated Resource Plan Filing

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find Staff’s written brief/closing statement, filed pursuant to a bench
order made at the May 10, 2012 public hearing for this proceeding.

Thank you in advance for the Commission’s consideration of Staffs statement.

Sincerely,

Alexander F. Speidel
Staff Attorney
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